
BEACON OF HOP E

Dear Parents, 
We are excited to present this year’s edition of our school
newsletter—a window into the vibrant life of our school
community. Each month, we aim to share important
updates, celebrate achievements, and highlight the
activities and events that shape our learning journey.
Our newsletter is more than just a bulletin; it's a
celebration of our students’ hard work, creativity, and
growth. From classroom projects and extra-curricular
accomplishments to upcoming events and important
reminders, we hope to keep everyone informed and
inspired.

-Regards ,
Editorial team
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The destiny of hard work is always success. Success is a
result of good ideas pursued by intelligence, energy and
determination. With immense pride and happiness we
would like to share that the students of The Oxford
Senior Secondary School, have once again proven their
mettle at the board examinations, coming off with
flying colours. 
We have secured excellent results for the 30th
consecutive year in SSCE( Class XII) and for the 33rd
consecutive year in  SSE( Class X)- CBSE board
examinations. With centums in a number of subjects,
our students have shown that hard work and
determination goes a long way in achieving their
dreams. The Management, Principal and staff wishes all
our students all the very best for their future
endeavours and acknowledge their wonderful
achievements!

CBSE RESULTS

KidEx award

In the National Overall All-Rounder Skills for
the 2024–25 session, KidEx, an educational
company partnered with prestigious
institutions like IITs, IIMs, and NITI Aayog,
organised the National All-Rounder
Championship to promote holistic skill
development. We are pleased to announce
that Priyansh R. Tandel of Class V secured
first rank, and Parth Rahul of Class V received
third place in the National All-Rounder Skills
and second place in the South zone overall
all-rounder modules. We wish them
continued success and congratulate them on
this outstanding accomplishment! 

We are happy to announce that Trisha S. Pai of
has been awarded the Inspire Manak Award(
Million Minds Augmenting National Aspirations
and Knowledge) . It is a scheme implemented
by the Department of Science and Technology to
encourage students to pursue Science and
research careers. She was recognised and
encouraged to pursue her scientific interests
further. 

Inspire Manak Award

SBI Scholar Quiz Our school was officially registered for
the Bengaluru City round of the
prestigious SBI Scholar Quiz 2025! This
quiz ,organized by SBI and The Times of
India for students of classes 9-12,
celebrates SBI’s 70 years of excellence.
Two teams participated from our school
and we are proud that one of our team
secured place in ‘TOP 10' .

B u s t l e  M o m e n t s



CAPACITY BUILDING TRAINING

PROGRAMME 

A two-day Capacity Building
Programme on Experiential Learning
was conducted by CBSE COE
Bengaluru on 27  and 28  of May
2025  at our school led by Dr. Sujatha
Girish and Mrs. Anita Pandey. The
sessions focused on ethics, integrity,
and their role in education with
engaging activities, videos, and
music, the training was interactive
and energizing. It offered a
refreshing perspective for teachers,
inspiring us to bring these values
and methods into our classrooms.

th th

🌿 World Environment Day Celebration 🌿
 On June 5 , 2025, our students marked
Environment Day with meaningful activities,
including sapling planting, an informative
assembly on the theme “Beat Plastic Pollution”,
and poster-making to raise awareness. Their
efforts reflect a strong commitment to
protecting our planet. Let’s continue to grow
green and act responsibly for a better
tomorrow! 🌱🌍

th

ENVIRONMENT DAY

SCIENCE MODELS activity
Here's exploring the

fascinating world of internal
organs of humans, by creating

models that help us
understand their structure and
function. By building models,

we gain a deeper
understanding of how different

organs work together to keep
our bodies functioning

properly. Let's delve into the
activity where our 3 rd and 4 th
graders show their creativity,
have fun, and learn about the
amazing internal organs that

keep our bodies alive and
functioning! 

 
June 19th,2025 is celebrated as National
Reading day every year, in honour of        
P.N. Panicker, considered the "Father of
the Library Movement in India," and his
contributions to promoting literacy.
At The Oxford Senior Secondary School,our
students creatively formed the shape of an
open book and a person reading,  
symbolising the joy of reading and the
power of books to promote the habit of
reading which helps the children to
enlighten their world with knowledge,
curiosity and shape their future.

NATIONAL READING DAY
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THANK YOU 

SCHOOL PREFECTS

SCHOOL CAPTAINS
S M A MATHEEN

SHRI HARIDRA S

SCHOOL VICE
CAPTAINS

RAKSHITH PRASAD

DHANVI K

SPORTS CAPTAINS

MOHAMED ZUBAIR
PASHA

ZAHRA REHMAN

SPORTS VICE
CAPTAINS

SHIVAHARI K

VAIBHAVI RIDDHI

CULTURAL CAPTAINS
SANKALP YADAV

ANSHIKA RANA

CULTURAL VICE
CAPTAINS

JAYANTH R

ICHCHA VAISHNAV

LITERARY CAPTAINS
S R PRANAV RAJ

DEVANANDA D

LITERARY VICE
CAPTAINS

MITHILESH

K ADITI

international YOGA DAY

“Yoga is the journey of the self, through the self, to the self.” — Bhagavad Gita 🧘♂
Yoga unites us with nature and within, blending poses, breath, and meditation
for holistic well‐being. This International Yoga Day on 21  June 2025, our students
across all grades embraced calm and confidence. Let’s carry this spirit every day—
celebrating Yoga’s gift of balance, health, and inner peace.

st

INVESTITURE CEREMONY

Leadership was the spotlight as The
Oxfordites convened for the Investiture
Ceremony of 2025–26 on 27th June 2025.
Student prefects stepped forward, proud
and poised, ready to uphold their new
responsibilities. They, along with teachers-
in-charge, were officially invested by
Academic Lead Ms. S. N. Leela Lakshmi Raju
and Principal Mrs. Mala Banerjee.
The event featured a vibrant band welcome,
a soulful invocation, a speech highlighting
the value of extracurriculars, and a
beautiful student dance. Our Principal then
delivered an inspiring address on the
essence of leadership.
It was a truly momentous day—an ushering
in of fresh leaders committed to guiding
our school community with dedication and
integrity. EDITORIAL COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

TEACHERS:MRS DARSANA MATHEW, MRS NEELAM GUPTA, MRS H SHOWBA VINCY

STUDENTS:s m a matheen, shri haridra s, s r pranav raj, devananda d, DHANVI K, ICHCHA

VAISHNAV, VAIBHAVI RIDDHi


